
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

6th October 2020 

 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parents’ evenings this term will be as follows: 

 

Tuesday 13th October @ 3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 15th October @ 5.30-7.30pm 

Tuesday 20th October @ 4.00-6.00pm 

 

A time sheet for you to return to your child’s class teacher will be sent home today via 

Class Dojo, and you can also reply via Class Dojo. 

 

We want to offer you the opportunity to meet in person with your child’s teacher. In 

order to do this safely, please follow these procedures: 

 Arrive and leave promptly 

 Wash your hands on arrival and departure 

 Wear a face-mask on the school site 

 Maintain social distancing 

 

Please also consider: 

 Leaving your child(ren) at home 

 Only one parent attending the appointment  

 

There will not be an opportunity to look at your child’s work before or after your 

appointment; however, your child’s teacher will have their work available to show you 

during the appointment.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all over the next few weeks.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher   
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